
 
Ewa Babiarczyk                                              27th May 2022 
Inspector  
Circular Economy Programme  
Office of Environmental Sustainability  
Environmental Protection Agency  
Headquarters, PO Box 3000  
Johnstown Castle Estate  
Co Wexford, Y35 W821  
 
 
Via email only to: historiclandfillapplications@epa.ie  
 
Your Ref.: Reg No H0194-01 
 
Re: Ahascra Historic Landfill CoA Application by Kerry County Council  
 
 
Dear Inspector,  
 
 
I refer to the Ahascra Historic Landfill application for a Certificate of Authorisation (CoA), under the 
register reference number H0194-01, and the Regulation 7(4) Notice dated 4TH April 2022 requesting 
information, in order to comply with Regulation 7(2) of the Waste Management (Certification of 
Historic Unlicenced Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations 2008, S.I. No. 524 of 2008.  
 
 
Kerry County Council is still gathering information in preparation for the submission of information 
sought under the Regulation 7(4) Notice and consequently is not in a position to meet the deadline 
for supplying all of the information within 8 weeks of the date of the Notice. Consequently, an 
extension of time of 20 weeks from today’s date is now sought, to facilitate procurement of 
consultants, installation of boreholes, sampling of boreholes, interpretation of results, drafting of 
reports and submitting of response to EPA. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 066-7162046 or 087-7993206  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
______________  
Colm Lynch 
Executive Engineer 
Kerry County Council  
Environment Protection Business Unit  
clynch@kerrycoco.ie 


